IMPSON
Co., Inc.

M.E.

April 30, 2024

Mike Eulitz

Interim Director of Public Works
City of Crest Hill

2090 Qakland Ave

Crest Hill, IL

RE: PROPOSAL FOR A WATER DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM LEAK SURVEY
Dear Mr. Eulitz,

M.E. Simpson Co., Inc. is pleased to present the City of Crest Hill, lllinois our proposal for a Water
Distribution System Leak Detection Survey Program. We are honored to be considered for this work and
are confident our team will help make the project a success.

M.E. Simpson Co., Inc. is a Professional Services Firm dedicated to developing and providing programs
and services designed to maximize peak performance for our clients’ water distribution systems.
Many of these programs are universally recognized as a part of “Best Management Practices” {BMPs)
for utilities. We pride ourselves on delivering solid solutions using the highest guality technical and
professional services by way of state-of-the-art technology and a skilled and well-trained staff of
professionals. Our highly-educated engineers and technical team are committed to the success of this
project. They will be ready at a moment’s notice to relieve your staff's burden and ensure a seamless
continuation of your services.

Our services were developed and refined to provide utilities with programs that can be customized to
meet their needs. From complete “Turn-Key” services to assisting with the development of “in-house”
programs for utilities, M.E. Simpson Co., Inc. serves our dlients with this ultimate goal: to deliver to the
public the implicit faith that “the water is always safe to drink”,

Thank you for your consideration and this opportunity to acquaint you with our Water Distribution
System Leak Detection Services and offer this response. We are committed to exceeding your
expectations.

Sincerely,
Carlos Covarrubias
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